
Labour Department to resume public
occupational health talks

     In view of the latest situation of COVID-19, the Labour Department today
(October 23) said that its public occupational health talks will be
resumed in November.

     The following talks will be given in November:
 

November 3: "Occupational Health for Workers in Pre-primary Educational1.
Services" (Activity Room I, G/F, Hong Kong Central Library)
November 13: "Infection Control in the Workplace" (Lecture Hall, Hong2.
Kong Space Museum)
November 19: "Work and Diabetes Mellitus and Hypertension" (Activity3.
Room I, G/F, Hong Kong Central Library)
November 23: "Prevention of Lower Limb Disorders and Guidance Notes on4.
Standing at Work" (Lecture Hall, Hong Kong Space Museum)

     The talks will be conducted in Cantonese. Admission is free. Infection
control measures taking into account the latest epidemic situation will be
adopted at the venues. For enquiries or registration, please call 2852 4040.
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